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We have recently recruited a new 
Community Wellbeing Officer in 
conjunction with Atrium Homes. 
Mark’s role is to work with vulnerable 
tenants to help them to sustain their 
tenancies.

Mark explains more about his role in 
the video below: 

Our staff took 
part in various 
activities to 
mark Mental 
Health 
Awareness 
Week.

Ayrshire Housing - Mental Health Awareness Week
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